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Thank you for encouraging your child with our most recent homework task. 
We are really impressed with the huge variety of ideas that have been sent 
in – lots of colourful, bright designs. We look forward to now laminating 
these as covers for our very own play scripts of ‘Robin Hood and the 
Birthday Cake’. 
 
As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, the children have completed lots of 
assessments this week – perhaps not the most exciting week for them but 
we have been able to enjoy lots of other activities too. 
 
Your child may have mentioned that we have started to learn the songs for 
our Year 3 and 4 end of term show. It is called ‘Shakespeare Rocks’ and 
we will be performing it on stage before breaking up for Easter – more 
information will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
Tuesday was ‘safer internet day’ and the children marked the occasion by 
discussing internet safety. They also completed an online quiz to reinforce 
their knowledge. 
 
Our next homework task is an art one! We would like the children to enter 
a piece of art or a photograph on the theme ‘countryside’. Full details are 
explained on the attached sheets. This task will extend into half term and 
we will not be setting any further homework next week. Entries need to be 
returned to school by the first Monday after the half term break – (25th 
February) 
 
Times tables and spellings will be tested as normal next Wednesday. 
Outdoor lacrosse will also continue each Wednesday afternoon.  
  
Thank you! 
 

Please return homework to school by: Monday 25th February. 
 


